
Great to see some cooler days this week!
Well done to all our students who attended the delayed District
Carnival. As a result of our efforts WPS finished second and 12

swimmers will represent the school at Western in Dubbo next Tuesday.
On that note it is so pleasing to see the great attendance numbers

continue across the school. Our Year 6 boys reached 94% this week
which is amazing and well above the State level of attendance

expected of our students. Please be sure that your children are at
school every day.

Our P&C Annual General Meeting was held last night. It was great to
see a number of new faces join the executive team. A full list of the

P&C will be published next week.
Please ensure that all new forms are returned to the office promptly.

Be sure to update any changes to contact details where necessary.
As I offered last week, feel free to ask any questions, and I look forward

to speaking with you soon!
This week is Wellbeing Week. Thanks to Miss Maree and Misson

Australia and the great helpers for providing icy cups and popcorn for
every child yesterday.

Darryl Thompson
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Student of the WeeK
Joshua williams

 I would like to be a Police Officer when I am older.
If I was the Prime Minister of Australia, I would give every
homeless person a home.
I am looking forward to the Boy’s Shed excursions this year.
My teachers and friends are so special to me because they
care about me.

The subject that I enjoy the most is English but I am most
proud of my Maths work.
The highlight of my year so far has been Chess Club.
My favourite place at WPS is the 5/6B classroom because it
makes me feel safe and happy.

About me and my time at WPS.



School News



School News

Buzzie Winners
Aubree 1D, Aurora 1D, Oxley 2P, Scarlett 5P, Ben 6B,

Angel 5/6B, Alex 4C, Brianna 3F, Nash KG, Isla KB, Narsh KR,
Matilda KP, Jack 4F

  Attendance Award: Albert Rich
Teacher Award: Mrs Reid 



NSW Department of Education �,fJ; - -
NSW 
GOVERNMENT Moving into Year 7 in a NSW

Government school 2025 
Apply online to start the transition of your child from Year 6 to Year 7 

Your child's local school 

Moving into Year 7 in a NSW Government school 2025 

Most NSW Government schools have designated intake areas
so that all school-age children will be eligible to atten'l'I a
government high school -their local school. 

Your child's permanent residential address determines which 
school is your child's local school. The School Finder tool at 
https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/ can help you locate 
the local school. 
Most parents and carers in NSW choose their local high school 
to provide an education of excellence for their child. The 
department's online enrolment system supports the transition 
to high school. 

education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment/high-school-enrolment 

THE DEPARTMENT HAS DIGITISED THE YEAR 6 TO YEAR 7
TRANSITION PROCESS. Parents and carers should go online 
to complete the EXPRESSION of INTEREST (EOI). 
Go to the Wellington Public School website click the
ENROLMENT tab, scroll down to 'Moving to high school' click
it and follow the process. This is OPEN from 6th MARCH
2024. 
If you are not able to apply on line or need help please
contact Tracey Reid at Wellington Public School Office for a
paper 
EOI form.
It is important to have your Child enrolled into a High School
for year 7, 2025.
THE ONLINE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST CLOSES THURSDAY
28TH MARCH 2024.

For more information: 



School Events 



Lake Burrendong Sport and Recreation Centre

FAMILY  WEEKEND
GETAWAY

Come and create wonderful memories for your family with
a weekend of fun-filled activities and adventure at Lake
Burrendong Sport & Recreation Centre. 

• Basic dormitory style rooms with ensuite and air conditioning. 

• Sleeps 10 people, single bunk style beds. One room per

family! • BYO linen/pillows/towels

Book now:

Wrangle the kids, pick up the grandparents and enjoy an active
weekend outing with the whole family! Enjoy the facilities at our
Centre such as the tennis courts, 25m swimming pool, sports hall,
bushwalking tracks or try your luck with land-based fishing. 

If you like a challenge and want get out of your comfort zone, some 
of our facilitated camp activities will also be on offer at various times 
across the weekend. 
Children must be over 5 years of age with adult supervision to
attend the weekend. 

• One night accommodation

• Full use of Centre facilities*

• Optional facilitated program 
activities
• Full catering for entire 
weekend#

Register all family members
using the registration link to
secure your booking.

Closing date: 11th March 2024, 
places are limited! 

When: Saturday 16th March 2024 from 9am – 
Sunday 17th March 2024 3.30pm

Accommodation

Inclusions

* No boat launching

# Dietary requirements can be 
accommodated

Registration Details
$112 per family member 



 WPS 

Tuesday 19th March 
3pm-6pm 

Family & Friends Afternoon 
For Students, Families and Teachers to

discuss goals for 2024. 

 FREE BBQ 

& 

Activities 

Everyone Welcome!! 


